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MEMORANDUM 

Subject:   Heritage Advisory Committee resolution respecting payment of fees 

to present at the National Trust for Canada Conference 

To:    City Council  

From:          Nicholas Debono, Deputy City Clerk  

 

At their meeting held on June 27, 2023, the Heritage Advisory Committee advised that 

Sarah King Head, from the Canadian Association of Heritage Professionals, will be 

giving a presentation respecting the Battle of Beaverdams Park at the National Trust for 

Canada in October 2023. The Heritage Advisory Committee passed the following 

resolution:  

That the Heritage Advisory Committee RECOMMENDS Council AUTHORIZE the 

payment of $500.00 out of the Heritage Advisory Committee's budget, to cover 

Sarah King Head's fees to present at the National Trust for Canada Conference 

in October 2023. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by, 

 

________________________________ 
Nicholas Debono 
Deputy City Clerk  


